
Cambridgeshire & Peterborough’s Future Starts Here 

 

A day of discussion and opportunity with our region’s business and public sector leaders. 
It’s the region’s biggest business event of 2017. The Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Economic Growth 
Conference brings together public and private sector leaders to discuss and debate the key business themes 
and opportunities for growth.  
 

Conference Highlights 

• Join the conversation on regional economic growth 
• Do more business and make deals on the day, expand into new sectors 
• Gain insights from public sector and Blue Chip company leaders 
• Network with the best and remove the usual barriers to meeting premium clients, VIPs and brands 
• Access opportunities unique to this event and delegate group 
• Increase your understanding of the Cambridgeshire & Peterborough business landscape 
• Raise your profile and enhance your brand; be seen at this year’s must-attend event 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                
 
 

Cambridgeshire & 
Peterborough Economic 
Growth Conference 

SPONSORS 
 

                                       

Time: 
6th December 2017 
0800 – 1730hrs 
 
Venue: 
The Guildhall, 
Cambridge 

SUPPORTERS                             

Brought to you by: 

http://cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk/


Breakfast & Registration   0800-0900 
 

                       0900 - 1000 

 
 

Coffee Break 1000-1030 
 

 

 
 

Coffee Break 1130-1200 
 

   
 

Lunch 1245-1330 
 

     

Keynote 1 
Sajid Javid MP, 
Secretary of State 
for Communities & 
Local Government* 

Keynote 2 
Gillian Beasley 
Chief Executive 
Officer, 
Peterborough City 
Council & 
Cambridgeshire 
County Council* 

Keynote 3 
Mark Reeve 
Chairman, Greater 
Cambridge Greater 
Peterborough LEP 
CONFIRMED 

Keynote 4 
James Palmer 
Mayor 
Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough 
Combined Authority 
CONFIRMED 
 

Keynote 5 
Corporate Partner 
TBC 

 

Session 1 Chair: TBC     1030 - 1130 
 

Why a 
Combined 
Authority? 
What is inclusive 
Growth?  
How do we 
provide  
Place 
Leadership? 
What is the City 
Region? 
How do we 
make the 
Governance 
model work? 

      

Beverly Agass 
Chief Executive 
Officer, South 
Cambridgeshire 
District Council* 

Antoinette 
Jackson 
Chief Executive 
Officer, 
Cambridge City 
Council 
CONFIRMED 

Mark Reeve 
Chairman, 
Greater 
Cambridge 
Greater 
Peterborough 
LEP 
CONFIRMED 

Martin Whiteley,  
CEO, 
Cambridgeshire 
& Peterborough 
Combined 
Authority 
CONFIRMED 

ANO 
TBC 

ANO 
TBC 

Session 2 Chair: Pegasus TBC    1200 - 1245 
 
Transport 
 
       

 Jim O’Sullivan 
Chief 
Executive, 
Highways 
England* 
 

Andrew Cowan 
Divisional Chief 
Executive 
Officer, 
Stansted 
Airport* 

Philip Graham 
Chief 
Executive, 
National 
Infrastructure 
Commission* 

Graham 
Hughes 
Executive 
Director 
Economy & 
Transport, 
Peterborough 
City Council* 

ANO 
TBC 

ANO 
TBC 

Session 3 Chair: TBC     1330 - 1415 
 
Housing 
 
 
 

      

 Sir Eddie Lister 
Chair, Homes & 
Communities 
Agency 
CONFIRMED 

Nigel Howlett 
Chief 
Executive, 
CHS Group 
CONFIRMED 

Andy Hill 
Chief 
Executive 
Officer, Hill 
Residential* 

Tony Gallagher 
Chief Executive 
Officer, Gallagher 
Developments* 

Jon Allen 
Regional Head 
of Strategy 
CEG 
CONFIRMED 

ANO 
TBC 

Programme 
 
 
 
  

 



 

Coffee Break 1415-1430 
 

 

 
 

Coffee Break 1530-1545 
 

 
 

Conference Summary – TBC    1645-1700 
 
 

Drinks & Networking 1700-1730  
 

 

Session 4 Chair: TBC     1430 - 1530 
 
Skills 
 
 
 

      

 Leszek 
Borysiewicz 
Vice 
Chancellor, 
University of 
Cambridge* 

Vernice Key 
Chair, 
Cambridge 
Regional 
College* 

Roland Sinker 
CEO, 
Cambridge 
University 
Hospital NHS 
Trust* 
 

ANO 
TBC 

ANO 
TBC 

ANO 
TBC   

Session 5 Chair: TBC     1545 - 1645 
 
Growing the 
Economy 
        

 Adrian Cannard 
Director of 
Strategy, 
Greater 
Cambridge 
Greater 
Peterborough 
LEP 
CONFIRMED 

Simon Machen 
Corporate 
Director 
Growth & 
Regeneration, 
Peterborough 
City Council* 

Alan Pain 
Regional 
Director, 
Department for 
International 
Trade 
CONFIRMED 

Jeanette Walker 
Director, 
Cambridge 
Science Park 
CONFIRMED 

Chief Executive 
(TBC) 
East 
Cambridgeshire 
District 
Council* 

ANO 
TBC  
 

Invited* 



  

Contact/Invoice details 

Name:       Job Title:       

Company:       

Address:       

      Post Code:       

Mobile:       Email:       

 

Guest details 

Please reserve me the following spaces at this event: 

Guest name Job Title Company 

1                    

2                    

3                    

4                    

5                    

6                    

7                      

8                      

Total cost (£150.00 + VAT = £180.00 per person)      £ 
 

            
 

            

Public Sector (£125.00 + VAT = £150.00 per person)                                                                                       

  

Please give details of any delegates UNDER the age of 18 yrs old 

Payment method 

 Cheque: Payable to Built Environment Networking Ltd (please attach) 

 BACS: HSBC Bank plc. Sort Code: 40-27-43; Account Number: 60026069; 
Reference Name and event date. 

 Invoice: Please provide invoicing details above  

 Credit Card:  MasterCard     Visa 

 Cardholders Name:         Expires:             

 
 Card Number:                                                  

 
 Security Number:            

 

 

Booking Form 
6th December 2017; Cambridge 

Please note that bookings are transferable, however refunds will only be given 14 days prior to the event. 
Speakers and timings may change due to unforeseen circumstances. 

VAT STAMP 

www. 
built-environment- 
networking.com 

National Sponsor 
 

Please send this 
form, together with 
BACS/Credit Card 
details/Cheque to: 
Maxine Poole, 
Built Environment 
Networking Ltd, 4100 
Park Approach, 
Thorpe Park, Leeds, 
LS15 8GB 
 
Email: 
maxine.poole@ 
built-environment-
networking.com 
 
Or alternatively 
please pay online: 
www.built-
environment-
networking.com 
 
 

Please do NOT EMAIL Credit Card details for security reasons. Please print and 
send via post. 
 


